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Ellen Fairleigh

From: PCD
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2017 7:56 PM
To: Ellen Fairleigh
Cc: Heather Wright
Subject: FW: coultas property

 
 
Jane Rasely 
Administrative Specialist  
Planning and Community Development 
City of Bainbridge Island 
(206) 780-3758 
jrasely@bainbridgewa.gov 
 
From: James Starrs [mailto:jstarrs@bisd303.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2017 9:18 AM 
To: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: coultas property 
 
Hello Ms. Fairleigh, 
 
Thank you for your notification of the short plat proposal. Could you remind me what the current land use options are 
available on that parcel and what possible changes could accompany a granting of the application? 
 
On a separate issue, are there any plans to use the city's easements open up access through the various parcels 
stretching from the Madison Ave. fire station through the Coultas holdings? I'm a North Town Woods resident who 
would love to maybe walk to the BARN facility or have non-motorized access from my neighborhood toward downtown. 
I also think that, long-term, it would be nice to have access to the Kitsap Connection of the Olympic Discovery Trail. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Jim Starrs 
 

 
Bainbridge Island School District Office 
8489 Madison Ave NE, Bainbridge Island, WA 98110 
@106 


